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Finger Post Project Funding: 

South West Wiltshire Area Board ring-fenced £5,000 on 23/3/16 for its Finger Post 
Funding Scheme (see item 13).  At the time of writing this report there is £631 
unclaimed funding remaining for this scheme. 

All awards are subject to a photograph of the existing finger post and a quote for the 
work to be done being provided by the applicant. 
 
It is proposed that a further £1,400 is ring-fenced for this scheme to allocate 
funding for previously awarded and future applications. 

In addition, applications received for consideration at this meeting are detailed 
below: 

Applicant Amount requested 

Sutton Mandeville Parish Council 
  

£230 

 

Monday evening youth offer at the Nadder Centre: 

South West Wiltshire Area Board allocated £5,000 on 7/12/16 towards costs 
associated to run a Monday evening youth offer at the Nadder Centre in Tisbury 
throughout 2017 (see item 11). 

Running costs for the project from January 2017 – June 2017 were £2,057.44. Due 
to savings made during the year it is proposed to allocate an additional 
allocation of £300 is proposed to enable the project to run until the end of the 
financial year 2017/18 (end of March 2018). 
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